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Comments: I am wholeheartedly supportive of the Telluride Mountain Club trail proposal. This project would help

add variety to the Telluride trail systems which would improve accessibility in the region and help spread out

crowds. New trails would also bring economic opportunity to our community, and foster connections within our

community. I am a regular user of the trails that have been built and maintained by the Telluride Mountain Club,

and think the trail systems they contribute to are one of the most important resources in our Box Canyon. Please

support the Telluride Mountain Club's 2023 proposal!


